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Research Analysis 

 

The proposed committee substitute for HB 1466 gives school districts the opportunity to request 

a hearing before the State Board of Education if the State Board is considering a reduction in the 

district's accreditation status. The school district is required to request a hearing within 10 days 

of notification from the State Board. If the district does not request a hearing within 10 days, 

their right to one is waived. The measure requires the SBE to promulgate rules for the hearings in 

accordance with the Administrative Procedures Act. The State Board of Education must hold the 

hearing within 30 days of notification from the district. Only evidence relevant to the district's 

alleged deficiencies may be considered.  

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Byrne 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure as currently written is not anticipated to result in a negative fiscal impact on the 

state budget or appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Cole Stout, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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